
Gilco Contracting, Inc.
6331 Southwest Boulevard

Benbrook, TX  76132
817-735-1600 EXT 302

March 20, 2025

Kimberly Fowler
Air Program Manager
TCEQ
2309 Gravel Drive
Fort Worth, Texas  76118-6951

Re: Relocation Request for a Concrete Batch Plant
CN600434427
RN-107138687

    1629 Orchard Village 1B (Fort Worth, TX)
        
Dear Mrs. Fowler:

Enclosed are the forms required to notify the TCEQ of the intent to locate a 
concrete batch plant (owned and operated by Gilco Contracting, Inc.) 620ft 
North West of Rendon Rd and Oak Grove – Shelby Rd. The plant is scheduled to 
be moved in approximately May 1, 2025 with operation to commence the next 
business day. The plant should remain on-site until approximately May 15, 
2025. The concrete produced at this location is for a public works project 
and the plant will be located contiguous to proposed work. At the time of 
this letter our plant is located at: 

RN-107138687 (Plant 08): 1627 Springhill Ph 4 (Boyd, TX)

Thank you for your assistance.  Please advise of any further information 
required.   Please direct communications regarding this application to me at 
the address and phone number shown above. 

Sincerely,

Leia McQuien
Operations Director
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